
WINTER BREAK CLOSING 2024 
 
November 18, 2024          
  
Dear Resident: 
  
Please read through this document in its entirety. 
  
Hall Closure:  Joe West, Washburn, CV2, CVC, SVP and I-House will close at 2:00 pm on Wednesday, December 18th and all 
residents must leave the building.  The last meal at The Commons is lunch on Wednesday, December 18th. 
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